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B&PW Club Honors Five Area Women
Business and 

Pn>fM*ionil Women's Club 
honored five area women at 
ill second annual Awards 
Tea held at La Casita, In 
Fashion Square, on Oct 19, 
from 2:30 <o 5 p.m. The 
event marked the club'i offi 
cial observance of National 
Busineu Women's VVeelr* «  * "*""

Named as "Woman of the 
Year" was Mrs. laVerne 
Grayson of Michelle Drive, 
Torrance. Nominated by Ut- 
tle Company of Man- Hospi- 
tal Auxiliary, Mrs. Grayson 
has served that organization 
as its president for the pan 
two years and has been ac- 
tivelv connected with the

MRS. CLIFFORD TREZISI

auxiliary' for the past five 
years. Mrs. Grayson is a 
member of I-as Vecinas 
Club and a charter member 
of the !,» Sertoma Club, both 
of which she serves in their 
many social and cultural en 
deavors. She is a member of 
the Los Angeles County Me 
dical Association Auxiliary 
and has worked as co-chair 
man of the ways and means 
and several other commit 
tees She has served in vari 
ous capacities In the Palos 
Verde* Community Arts As 
sociation and was area chair 
man for the Girl Scouts for 
four years. Mrs. Grayson has 
worked with the American 
Red Cross, with the Amer 
ican Cancer Society, and 
with the March of Dimes In 
addition to these, she has 
worked with crippled chil 
dren at (he Masonic Crippled 
Children's Hospital in Dal 
las.

A former executive secre- 
tarv. Mrs. Grayson has b^en 
a resident of the South Bav 
area for approximately five 
years She is the wife of Dr. 
Arthur Grayson and. with 
her husband, hopes to be 
joining the team of medical 
men and women on the SS 
Hope sometime in 1%9 for 
a two month term. Dr. and 
Mrs. Gravson are the parents 
of two children, a daughter 
Sandra, now Mrs. Donald

Jackson and » son. Alan 
.Tames who is attending col 
lege in Dallas. Texas.

 & * *
Named as a Woman of 

Achievement is Miss Ge-r- 
aldine Gordes of Torrance. 
owner of Gordes Mimeo 
graph Sen-ice. Stricken with 
polio at the ace of eight. 
Miss Gordes spent some ten 
years in and out of hospitals 
in her native state of Michi 
gan only to be finallv con 
signed to a whrelchair for 
life. In 1947 she moved to

GERALOINE CORDES

Gardena where she was 
given employment in a 
church office on the condi 
tion that she could learn to 
run a typewriter and mimeo 
graph machine. The Califor 
nia State Rehabilitation De 
partment, which found her 
not feasible for rehabilita 
tion, loaned her a typewriter 
and a mimeograph machine 
along with several books on 
the subject and said. 'The 
rest i.< up to you" Miss 
Gordes learned to use both 
and worked in the church 
office for twelve years.

Also named a Woman of 
Achievement is Mrs. Clifford 
Trezise of Rldorado Stree' 
Chosen for her professional 
achievement. Mrs. Trezise 
has served as secretary to the 
Superintendent of Schools 
for the past 10 years Prior to 
that -he assisted the Direc 
tor of Instruction and served 
as secretary to the Assistant 
Superintendent of Educa 
tional S»rvices. A former 
elementary- school teacher in 
IieSue-ur, Minnesota. Mrs. 
Trezise migrated 10 Califor 
nia in 1946 and worked for 
a short time as a legal «ec- 
rotary. In 1949 she joined 
the staff of the Torrance 
Unified School District 
where she is now complet 
ing her twentieth year of 
service. In February. 19Bfl. 
she was the recipient of an 
Honorary Life Membership

PTA
Lomita Center Slates 
Series of New Classes

Th«

Torrance Council Way
Mrs. Stephen Sampson

KDISON
Under the sponsorship of 

the faculty-parent commit 
tee working against passage 
of Proposition 9 in the Nov. 
5th election, two meetings 
were held this week for In 
terested persons in the Edi-
 on school area. Dr. Frank 
Mattox of the Unified School 
District discussed the Issue 
at the Edison cafetorlum 
Wednesday. Dr. Mattox also 
addressed a coffee at the 
home of Mr*. David Koch 
on Thursday. Mrs. Ken Kuy- 
kendall Is chairman of the 
committee.

CALLE MAYOR
Alt those little ghosts and 

goblins and witches had »  
opportunity to show off 
their costumes at the «> . 
tume parade on Thursday, 
on the grounds of Calle 
Mayor Elementary school 
Prues were awarded for tin' 
most original, the funnn  .! 
and the prettiest costumes 
There were spook shows and 
cartoons for the children, 
according to Joseph Carrier, 
president of Calle Mayor 
1TA.

COUNCIL
The regular monthly 

meeting of Torrance Council 
of ITA will be held Wed 
nesday. Nov. 6, at 9,10 a m
 t the Torrance Recreation 
Department. Coffee hour 
will take place before the 
husinesi meeting, according 
to Mrs II. S. Rogers, Coun-, 
cil president. <

PERRY !
The annual carnival of 

Perry PTA will be held on 
Saturday from 11 am until 
5 p.m. There will be the fa 
miliar spook house, country 
store, and white elephant 
sale. A fortune-teller will 
also be around to look into 
the future. There will be a 
special section for the little 
kids with fish pond, treas 
ure hunt, and grab bag 

ARNOLD
Nov. 4 through 8 are the 

dates on which toys will be 
collected by Arnold ITA 
All toys will be donated for 
use in toy loan libraries 
throughout Log Angeles 
County, according to Mrs 
Carl Camphell. president of 
Arnold ITA.

"Bold Strides In Educa 
tion" is the provocative title 
of the theme of 33rd Dis 
trict CCPT Fall Conference 
which will be the 'happen 
ing" at Golden West Audi 
torium In Norwalk on Nov. 
7. The Conference will be 
gin at 10 am. and continue 
until 2 p.m, and an educa 
tion conference all in one

Lomita Recreation Center, 
24438 Eshelman Ave. is now 
accepting registrations for 
three new classes to be of 
fered soon.

Beginning Nev. 2. a two- 
month course in oil painting 
will be taught by Leland 
Hall, using a step by step 
method of instruction. This 
class will meet every Satur 
day morning from 9 am. to 
12 noon.

Children's Ballet classes to 
be taught Tuesday and Sat 
urday afternoons are now 
being scheduled. These 
classes are open to boys 
and girls 5 years and older. 
The eight-week courses will

be taught at 3 30. 4 30 and 
5:30 p.m. on Tuesday and 
1:30. 2 30, 3:30 and 4:30 on 
Saturday afternoons. Ric 
Brame is Instructor.

A Jazz Dance Class for 
teenagers and adults is also 
slated for Thursday evening 
from 7:30 until 9pm.
Directed by Harold Higgins. 

a beginning and intermcdi- 
ate guitar class will begin 
Nov. 6. Beginners will be 
taught Wednesday evenings 
from 7 to 8 p m. and inter 
mediates from 8 to 9.

Anyone interested in these 
classes may call the Recrea 
tion Center for fees and 
other information

PERSONALIZED

eHEiSTMAS CARDS
/i'.

  Plot Family 
PORTRAITS

Gordon A kern
Photography 

37 1 -50<m

Check

Sat.-Sun.-Mon. 
Nov. 2-3-4

on 
Fall 

Fabrics
CORDUROY
Wide wale 100% cotton cord 
uroy fall fashions colors. 397 
44" wide. 1.19 value ........

R.g. 
67c

FASHION

PRINTS

57
f*iy car* 50% cotton, 50% 
 vrilR rayon. Boautlful ntw at- 
lortmont of fill prinli. 44 45"
wide.

BONDED

KNITS
Val. lo 

4.98

99.
Taxturod blondi In Orient* 
ArntltH and cotton* in crochet 
texturod kniti, cropot, jorioyi 
bonded to acatato tricot. 50/54" 
wld*. Full bolt. Valuat to 4.91 yd.

SUITINGS
Baautiful bltndi and novtlty tynthotlc 
blondl of rayoni and acotctot. Wovon ind 
yarn dyed. Solid*, choclci, plaidi, tw«tdi. 
Croat* roiiitant finiih. 4J-/4S" widt. 

RIC. I7c Yd. 67
m

If US QUALIJY m HI IOOX/M FOR
(ft

SALE DAYS
SAT.-SUN.-MON.

NOV. 2-3-4
Hour.: Daily 10 to 5:30 
Fri. 'Til «   Sun. 11-5

MRS. RUTH GEER

(o the Torrance Council of 
Parents and Teachers in 
recognition of IVT outstand 
ing service to youth. Mrs 
Trezise was also the winner 
of a California Wing Aux 
iliary of the Air Force Asso 
ciation Scholarship to assist 
in covering co<ts of Aero 
space Kducition Workshop 
at lx>ng Beach State Collrge. 
An active member of several 
community organizations. 
Mrs. Trezise still finds time 
for her favorite hobble*, 
music, reading, and bridge. 
She is the wife of Clifford 
M. Trezise. a lifetime resi 
dent of Torrance. Mrs. Tre- 
zise was the nominee of the 
Torrance Junior Woman's 
Hub.

* ft *
Mrs. Beryl Foils of Font- 

hill Avenue was the nominee 
of the National Secretaries' 
Association. South Bay 
Chapter. She has been em 
ployed for the past 22 year" 
ax a secretary' at the Mohil 
Oil Corporation. Mrs. Foils 
was chosen a Woman of 
Achievement for her out 
standing contribution to the 
young women of the com 
munity in search of a mean 
ingful career in the business 
world. In addition to her 
own career and her home 
duties, she works diligcntlv 
In her off duty hours as a 
volunteer for several civic 
organizations as well aa as

sist in 2 with niglit school IPS- 
son material^. An advocate 
of continuing education, 
Mrs. Foils has aided manv 
young business women in 
their efforts to attain the 
covrtrd Certified Profession 
al Secretary's status. The 
wife of Fred Foils, she is a 
chart rr member of the Na 
tional Secretaries' A*s*cia- 
tion and a 22 year resident 
of Torrance.

Honored for her outstand 
ing contribution to the 
younc people of the com- 
munitv is Mrs. Ruth Geer 
of Maple S'rrct Mrs. Geer 
has for twenty one years 
been office manager for Mil- 
lipan Hoofing Company. \c- 
live in the work of hrr 
church as well as several or- 
ganization« which make 
young people their concern. 
Mrs. Geer has served as 
both t«achrr and mentor to 
hundreds of bovs and girls 
over the years. This, in addi 
tion. lo her own two daugh 
ters Mrs Geer was nomin 
ated by the Pilot Club. In 
ternational. which she ha< 
served as president for the 
past two years.

Assisting in presenting 
the awards were Mavor Al 
bert Isen. Held Bundy, co- 
publisher of the TorratK-c 
Press-Herald and S C. Ste- 
wart, executive editor of the 
South Bay Daily Breeze.

MRS. ARTHUR ORAYSON
. . . Woman of the Yetr

Creative Stitchery Is 

New Class Slated at Y

•ERYl FOITS

For those women, who 
would like to brighten their 
holiday season with some 
beautiful needlework. Crea 
tive Stitcher)' will be offer- 
rd on Tuesdays between 1 
and 3 p.m, beginning Nov. 
5. at the Torrance YWCA.

Fran While, instructor for 
the class, is well-known for 
her knitting abilities which 
she demonstrates in a class 
room on Monday mornings 
between 9:30 and 12:30 at 
the YWCA. This class it de 
signed for women who are

strictly beginners; any on* 
who can hold a needle is eli 
gible to sign up.

Special emphasis will be" 
placed in the Elizabethan, 
Jacobean and Swedish em 
broidery stitches. Pictures, 
pillows, wall paintings will 
be embroidered to keep 
within Ihe modern-day home 
decor. New experience in 
painting with yarns or 
needlework paintings will be 
introduced. The class will 
provide book idea* for de 
sign.

EL PRADO & SARTORI
O DOWNTOWN TORRANCE

ASSEMBLYMAN
BOB BEVERLY

Overwhelmingly Endorsed

RE-ELECT ROBERT G. BEVERLY
_______Incumbent Member o« the Assembly. 4»H PUtrlct. California legliloturt______

COMMITTEE TO RE-ELECT 
ASSEMBLYMAN ROBERT G. BEVERLY 46th DISTRICT

Ull SO. PACIFIC COAST HIGHWAY REDONDO BEACH


